
The National Popular Vote ensure that the US president is elected by the majority of voters. Every vote 
has the same weight, instead of the current system where some votes counts as much as 3 votes from 
other states. No matter where you live in the country, every vote should count the same. 

Under the current system, Oregon votes don’t count because we are not a swing state. Many people 
feel discouraged to vote because of that, among other reasons. Changing the system could also increase 
vote turnout.  
 
Please make every American’s vote for President equal and vote yes on SB 870!  
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